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 COLLEGE CUTSSTOP

Dundee & Angus College branch

Get involved! 

Contact Steve Oakley, Branch Convenor at s.oakley@dundeeandangus.ac.uk

All members should have received an email to vote, please contact  
ballot@eis.org.uk immediately if you have not. 

#StopCollegeCuts

Did you know? 
D&A College has announced 
plans to cut lecturers’ jobs and 
courses.  

Lecturers deserve respect and 
job security. And students 
deserve properly-funded 
education. 

That’s why, EIS-FELA members 
are standing together to Stop 
College Cuts. 

We demand an end to 
compulsory redundancies!

Vote YES/YES in the online 
consultative ballot, closing 
midday on Monday 19 June.


